
J. DAN SNEAD AND ASSOCIATES, INC.
ARCHITECTS PLANNERS

October 21,2009

Jarrett Construction
John Jarrett
PO Box 5250
Charleston, WV 25361

Re: Shady Spring Middle School Addition

Dear Mr. Jarrett:

I would like to take this opportunity to express my appreciation and satisfaction for the
exemplary manner in which your firm performed the referenced work.

The addition to the Shady Spring Middle School was constructed to the complete satisfaction of
Raleigh County Schools and to my firm.

Your willingness to perform above and beyond the call of duty and the professionalism of your
team caused the difficult addition work to be completed in a timely manner and without a trace
of conflict.

It is my hope that you will remain interested in our projects and you will express interest in our
future projects.

Thanks again for ajob well done.

J. Dan Snead, ALA
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